
 
 

 

November 27, 2019 

 

To:  All Bidders 

Subject: Cancellation of Tender  

RFP Ref. No: RFP/UNDP/PETRA/73054/015/2019  

Consulting Service for the Design and Construction Supervision for Two 

Puskesmas and Twenty One Schools in Central Sulawesi. 

 

Notice is hereby given to all Bidders that UNDP has cancelled the above referenced Request 

for Proposal (RFP) due to unavoidable circumstances.   

You are kindly requested to collect your Bid Security at your best convenience. 

We highly appreciate the time and effort it took in preparing your bid response and apologizes 

for any inconveniences this may have caused. 

We encourage you to participate in the future business opportunities.   

 


